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Harvest Assembly and Food Collection 

As the Exeter Foodbank is unable to take donations at the minute, we  

have looked for another way to help around Harvest time.  We have  

been in touch with the Devon and Cornwall Food Association who  

would be very grateful for any help that we can offer.  Charles Nyeko,  

who works with the association, came in to assembly on Wednesday  

and gave us some information about what the organisation does.  If you  

feel that you are in a position to help by donating some food, please bring  

this into school on Monday 19th October and place it straight onto one of the tables that will 

be out in the Junior School hall.   

Preferred items for donation include any in date tins or packaged food.  The association is 

also happy to accept fruit and vegetables. 

On Monday, we will be holding our first Federation Assembly of the year based on the theme 

of Harvest.  The Year 2 children will be joining Year 3, 5 and 6 children at the Junior School 

and Year 4 children will be visiting the Infant School.  

Transition Survey & Tour of the School 

Thank you to all the Year 3 parents who have 

completed and returned our Transition Survey.  

Our aim is to work closely with the Infant 

School to make transition as smooth as 

possible and your comments will help to 

improve this even further.  One point that 

came out of the survey is that some Year 3 

parents have not had a tour of the school.  To 

solve this, Mr Wilkinson and Mr Broad will be 

available to show people around next Monday 

19th and Tuesday 20th.  Please meet at 3:40pm 

in the playground outside the Year 3 

classrooms if you would like to take this 

opportunity.  If you are not able to make this 

time, please contact us. to arrange another. 

 

A Short Apology 

Apologies for any confusion caused in last 

week’s newsletter.  Girls are welcome to wear 

smart, black or grey uniform-style shorts just as 

the boys are.   
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Follow us on Twitter @ladysmithfed 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 3 Sandwich Making 

As part of their English, Science and Design Technology work, Year 3 made and ate 

healthy, nutritionally balanced sandwiches this week. The children chose ingredients 

to make a sandwich that is balanced and contained some ingredients that can be 

grown at home such as tomatoes, lettuce and carrots.  

 

 

Kelso’s Choices and E Safety 

Top tip for parents: 

Check that websites are suitable before 

your child visits them.  Talk to friends about 

what websites their children use.  

 

 

Kelso’s top tip for children: 

Don’t say anything unkind or  

mean.  You should treat  

friends as you would on the  

playground.  Would you be happy for your 

parents, grandparents, brothers or sisters 

to see what you have written online? 

Golden Mile 

This week, our Bronze Young 

Ambassadors took part in training to run 

the ‘Golden Mile’.  Over the year, they will 

be working with children across the school 

encouraging them to run a mile as 

regularly as possible. 
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